
From: Petykowski, Christopher
To: Larson, Aidan; "Ann Kovich"
Cc: Malloy, Sean; Sonntag, Steven; Callaway, Renee
Subject: tc 10/11
Date: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 8:22:00 AM

Hi Ann/Aidan,
Wondering if we could get one more item on TC:
 
Harvey Street Sidewalk Extension (Hill St to Blackhawk Ave). 
Steve can you please send Aidan the plan? 
 
Here is a quick summary:
Harvey Street is a project undergoing reconstruction in 2024.  The City is proposing to extend
sidewalks easterly of that project from Hill St to Blackhawk Ave.  The plan to add sidewalks along this
segment was called for by resolution from the neighborhood association and also City plans.  The
City is proposing to add this work to the Reconstruction contract in order hopefully provide savings
with the reconstruction project adjacent to the work. 
 
 
Also, Sean was looking to add the Starkweather Plat.  I am assuming he has already let you folks
know?
 
Thanks,
Chris
 
Chris Petykowski, P.E.
Assistant City Engineer
City of Madison
608-267-8678
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